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Question for written answer E-003698/2012
to the Commission
Rule 117
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Subject: Accessibility of public sector websites

With regard to the Commission’s efforts in 2011 to promote the accessibility of public sector websites, 
and taking into consideration

– the interests of the EU’s citizens, who will benefit from more accessible and comfortable on-line 
services,

– the issue of abolishing internal market barriers to programming standards,

 the Commission is invited to answer the following questions:

1. When does the Commission plan to publish proposals regarding the accessibility of public sector 
websites and of websites providing basic services to citizens?

2. Can the Commission provide details on the nature and scope of these forthcoming proposals?


